
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230101.  
 
You requested the following information: 
 
I am looking at patients calling 999 with chest pain and how many/percentage 
are conveyed to a and e.  Would you be so kind to provide me any information 
you have on this?  

Any time frame for the statistics would be great, even if just the last few 
weeks/months.?  

Please find attached FOI spreadsheet for our response to your request. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 


